
Nicole Graham, RFA 

Silver Sky at Deer Springs 

6741 N. Decatur Blvd Bldg #3 

Las Vegas, NV 89131 

 

ALAC Board Members: 

 I am submitting my resume for your review and consideration for the open seat with ALAC.  I 

have experience with (seen and respect) this organization, respect it within our industry and feel I would 

be a powerful addition.  I have been a licensed administrator for the past four years and have already 

seen the changes that ALAC has been able to accomplish.  I remember going to Carson City a few years 

ago and being part of the rallies and working with our legislators to make changes within the senior 

living industry.  Small, baby steps are sometimes the biggest impact.  It’s finally a voice that is getting 

heard.  To work closely with our legislators and other community representatives about our industry is a 

journey that takes multiple individuals to carry out.    I would be honored and will continue to be a voice 

for our industry and appreciate your consideration in this seat.   

I am passionate about our industry. AND what an honor to be a part of making those changes 

that we all need to be caring and providing guidance for future lives of our aging population.  It does 

take a village!    

 

 Respectfully,  

 

 

Nicole Graham,  

RFA, MHA 
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